
LTC Clerk 

To: John Payne 

Subject: RE: Display board for Knapp Lane Quarry 

Dear Angie, 

I apologise for not getting back to you before your meeting yesterday 

evening. My computer broke down yesterday morning. I'm now using 

someone else's very unfamiliar machine. 

Anyway, attached is a rough draft of an information board to be 

placed in a quarry near Abberley. Yours would be along the same 

general lines, A2 in size, resistant to ultra-violet. Our supplier for the 

Shavers End and other boards is likely to be Shelley Signs 

( www.shelleysigns.co. u k). 

I hope this helps. 

Regards, 

John 
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